
Lisa Bennett, Esq. 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 070001-E1 

Dear Ms. Bennett: 

The following information is provided in response to your correspondence dated August 
2 1 , 2007. The information you have requested will be included in the schedules to be filed in this 
docket with our filing due September 4,2007, and the responses below are from the preliminary 
draft of those schedules. While we do not expect there to be any significant change from this 
response and the schedules to be filed, there is the possibility that a last review will reveal some 
necessary change so it must be noted that these are preliminary numbers. 

1. FPUC's most recent estimate of the 2008 Fuel Factor Rounded to Nearest .001 
centskWh with the 2007 mid-course correction, for both divisions. 

Response: Marianna: .0443 Fernandina Beach: .0442 

2. FPUC's most recent estimate of the 2008 Fuel Factor Rounded to Nearest .001 
cents/kWh, without the 2007 mid-course correction, for both divisions. 

Response: Marianna: .0463 Fernandina Beach: .0469 

3. FPUC's most recent estimate of the rate-class specific 2008 Fuel Factors Rounded 
to nearest .001 CentskWh with the 2007 mid-course correction, for both divisions. 

Response: 
Marianna Femandina Beach 

RS ,0767 RS ,0659 
GS -0756 GS ,0645 
GSD -072 1 GSD -0615 
GSDL ,0687 GSLD ,0620 
OL, OL1 .0582 OL .0480 
SLI, SL2, and SL3 .0587 SL ,0476 
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4. FPUC’s estimate of the rate-class specific 2008 Fuel Factors Rounded to nearest 
.001 cents/kWh without the 2007 mid-course correction for both divisions. 

Response: 
Marianna Fernandina Beach 
RS -0786 RS .0686 
GS ,0776 GS .0672 
GSD -0740 GSD ,0642 
GSDL ,0707 GSLD ,0646 
OL, OL1 .0601 OL .0506 
SLI, SL2, and SL3 .0606 SL ,0502 

Should you have any additional questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, n 

Norman H. Horton, Jr. 

NHWamb 
cc: Ms. Cheryl Martin 


